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WELCOME 
 

Welcome to the ninth online edition of SCAN. You 

may catch up on old editions of SCAN by visiting 

our website at http://www.scarc.net. 
 

HAMFESTS 
 

July 15th – 45
th
 Annual Zero Beaters Hamfest 

Washington, MO 

Hillerman Park 

 

Zero Beaters ARC 

Talk-In: 147.240 

Contact: Jim Glasscock, W0FF 

8300 Whiskey Creek Road 

Union, MO 63084-2715 

Phone: 636-584-8888  

Email: foxfox@yhti.net 
 

 

CONTEST CALENDAR 
 

Jun 23-24 – ARRL Field Day 

Jul 14-15 – IARU HF World Championships 

 

 

SHRINER’S PARADE 
(from the President) 

 

The 2007 Belleville Shriner’s Parade was held on 

June 1st. We had 17 club members come out to help 

with the parade. I would like to extend my thanks or 

W5DTR Curtis for bringing out the ITECS-8 

communications trailer, and all those club members 

that took the time to come out and help the Shriners.  

  

Steve Kraus commented after the parade how much 

they appreciate us coming out and helping them 

make the parade a big success every year. There 

where 102 units for us to help get lined up, and sent 

on their way this year.  

 The following members participated this year: 
 

WA9MW  - Mike N9WQJ  - Mike 

KE5EHZ - Cody KH7EX  - Rosaline 

W9TJ   - Tom K9CNB  - Nolan 

KB9JJA - Dale KC9LIX - Bob 

WA9IUF - Bill N9BPK  - Charlie 

KB9HYY - Aaron WA9MGX - Red 

KC9AEC - Bob KC9CXU - Marge 

KB9UEF - Lou KC9CIL - Curtis 

W5DTR  - Curtis 
 

FIELD DAY 2007 
(from the President) 

 

Field day this year is June 23rd and 24th. It will be 

held at the Terry Thorne Residents like it is every 

year. For those of you coming to help set up the 

stations we usually start putting up the antennas at 

10:00AM on Saturday morning. We always need 

extra help getting the antennas in the air, and the 

stations set up. We will have 2 HF stations one for 

CW, and one for SSB as well as 6 Meters and VHF 

equipment in operation. We will be operating under 

the club call K9GXU so those that are not licensed 

or do not have HF privileges will be able to operate 

the radios with the club privileges. We will once 

again operate from air-conditioned campers, so 

weather and temperature should not be a concern.  

 

Our famous Pot Luck on Saturday is at 6:00, all club 

members, family and friends are invited to the pot 

luck. Bring your favorite dish, and lawn chairs. We 

always have a good turn out for the pot luck, and 

there is always lots of good food to eat.  

 

If you need more info on field day please feel free to 

give me a call (618) 334-5044 or e-mail 

dale@wentztech.com 
 

ACTIVITIES 
Do you have any other ideas for club activities?  Contact 

a club officer today about your idea and we’ll work you 

into the schedule.  73. 


